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Comments: To Bryan West, Project Manager

The proposed action- Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster Project

 

Dear Mr. West,

As a Native New Mexican whose family has lived on these lands since time immemorial, I am deeply disturbed

by this proposal which desecrates the Sandia Mountain, a sacred entity to the Sandia Pueblo Peoples.  We are

proud of our beautiful land, particularly the Mountains which are a nature retreat for us. Building a roller coaster

at the top of the Mountain, further discourages folks from enjoying the beauty of the natural lands.  Not everything

should be "developed" on. Some land needs to remain for the sake of its own enjoyment. I can only imagine that

the development via a roller coaster will further destroy the animal and plant life.  Amusement parks can stay in

the city confines of Albuquerque. Please leave our sacred mountains alone. Sincerely, Michelle Gutierrez


